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January 27, 2023 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 I am pleased to inform you that you have earned the quality distinction given to our 
contractors, the “Master	Contractor	Award”.    This achievement has placed you in the top 
23% of our contractors, consistently installing the highest quality roofing systems in 2022. 

To achieve this award, you have installed and Duro-Last has inspected over 50,000 
sq. ft., scored in the ‘outstanding’ category on all commercial installations, and warranted 
five or more commercial jobs in 2022.   In other words, you have worked your way to be 
the “best of the best” through your commitment to quality, dedication to detail, and hard 
work.  Congratulations! 

Duro-Last may produce the “World’s Best Roof®”, but we rely on your expert 
workmanship to ensure a high-performing, long lasting roofing system.  Again, 
congratulations on a job well done.  We are truly honored to work with contractors like 
you, who value quality as much as we do.   

Sincerely, 

Mitch Guettler  
Director of Quality Assurance and Warranty Services 

ah 

United Roofing of Colorado
7625 W Hwy 50
Salida, CO 81201
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Master	Contractor	Award	

 
Earning the Master Contractor Award entitles you to receive a plaque and $400 in Master 
Contractor Award apparel.  Each piece of apparel will be individually embroidered with the 
Duro-Last “Master” logo. 
 
This year, your plaque will be delivered to you personally by your Quality Assurance 
Technical Representative. 
	
*	To	reduce	timely	and	costly	errors,	please	confirm	how	your	company’s	name	is	
addressed	on	the	attached	letter.		The	information	on	the	letter	will	be	how	the	
plaques	will	be	engraved.	
	
*Please	contact	the	Quality	Assurance	Department	by	email	at	qa@duro‐last.com	of	
any	changes	before	February	1,	2023	
 
You may select your Master Contractor Award apparel using the Duro-Last Storefront.  
It’s easy!  

1. Go to duro-last.com, log onto the Contractor Portal, go to the marketing tab and 
select Duro-Last Storefront.	

2. Go to the clothing and branded merchandise bubble, make your selections and 
choose the Duro-Last logo (we will automatically use the “Master” logo). 	

3. Once all your selections are in your cart, checkout using: 																																	in the 
promotion code box and select the green check mark to apply it to your order.	

4. In the comments box type:		
5. Enter your shipping address	
6. In the billing section you’ll be given the opportunity to input a credit card if your 

order is over $400. If you have AMP-Up available you will have the option to use it 
towards 75% of the overage. If your order is not over $400 no other forms of 
payment will be necessary. 	

7. Select Duro-Last Corporate as the billing address.	
 
The deadline for ordering is October	31,	2023. 
 
***THIS	IS	A	ONE	TIME	USE	CODE!!		PLEASE	ENSURE	YOU	USE	THE	ENTIRE	AMOUNT	
OR	IT	WILL	BE	LOST!!**	
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Quality Assurance Department at  
800-248-0280. 
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